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August 28, 2024 

Mr. Bryan K. Barnett 
Mayor 
City of Rochester Hills 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309-3033 

RE: 2024-2025 Winter Maintenance Agreement 

Dear Mayor Barnett: 

Attached are two copies of a Winter Maintenance Agreement between the Road 
Commission for Oakland County and the City of Rochester Hills. 

This 2024-2025 agreement has an increase of 3% which increases the amount 
from $31,736.49 to $32,688.60. 

If this agreement is satisfactory, please electronically send one signed copy of 
the agreement and the resolution of approval by your City Council to my 
account assistant Lema Sabbagh, email, lsabbagh@rcoc.org. One fully signed 
copy will be returned to you upon approval by the Board of Road 
Commissioners. 

Please furnish proof that your liability insurance covers this agreement, and 
pa1ticularly covers your personnel and equipment working on county roads 
under the jurisdiction of the Board of Road Commissioners. If there are any 
changes in this coverage during the term of this agreement, we must be notified 
of these changes. We will also need a current ce1tificate of membership in the 
Michigan Municipal Workers Compensation Fund. 

The Board of Road Commissioners and I extend our appreciation to you, the 
City Council, and your personnel for the fine work that has been done. We will 
continue to cooperate in any way to provide our citizens with the best road 
system possible. 

We request that your signed agreement be returned to us no later than the end of 
November, so that we may present the agreement to our Board prior to the end 
of the year, which will allow RCOC to make payments per the agreement. 

Sincerely, 

o~~ 
Darryl M. Heid, P.E. 
Director of Highway Maintenance 
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